
 

Change notification – Term 1, 2024 

School Bus: 978 PM 

 

  

What: 

The 978 PM route will commence from Concordia Lutheran College 
instead of from the Harristown Bus Interchange at Harristown State High 
School. Saint Anthonys School and St Mary’s College will no longer be 
serviced by the 978 PM route. Additional streets that will be serviced by 
the 978 include Skyline Dr off of Muphys Creek Rd, Highfields Plaza, the 
Carbarlah Hotel, and Melric Ct off of Reushle Rd. The 978 will no longer 
travel along Clarke Rd in Highfields though. 

Why: To optimise the use of resources. 

When: 22nd of January 2024 

Map: 

  
 

Find out 
more: 

 
Scan the QR code for the runsheet / timetable on the Bus 
Queensland website: https://www.busqld.com.au/route/978  
 

 

https://www.busqld.com.au/route/978


Changes to the run have been highlighted  


